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Q. Reference:  PUB-NLH-210:  The Independent Engineer’s Report provided was 1 

written in November 2013.  Please file any updated Independent Engineer’s 2 

Reports.  When is the next Engineer’s Report anticipated to be received by Hydro?   3 

 4 

 5 

A. The Independent Engineer (IE) filed two site visit reports since the submission of the 6 

Phase I report filed in November 2013 prior to financial close for the LCP financing. 7 

 8 

 One was filed in October 2014, and the second was filed in March 2015.  They are 9 

available at the links below and attached as CA-NLH-101 Attachments 1 and 2: 10 

 11 

• July 14 to 23, 2014 Site Visit Report (CA-NLH-101 Attachment 1) 12 

http://muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/Lower-13 

Churchill-Project-July-2014-IE-Site-Visit-issued-Oct-2014.pdf; and  14 

• November 24 to 27, 2014 Site Visit Report (CA-NLH-101 Attachment 2) 15 

http://muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Lower-16 

Churchill-Project-November-2014-IE-Site-Visit-Report.pdf 17 

 18 

There is no specific schedule for subsequent IE reports, so Hydro cannot provide a 19 

date upon which the next IE report is anticipated to be received. 20 
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